
Page 1 / 1 
 

Good afternoon 

My name is Tracey Mealing and I have a daughter with severe peanut/tree nut allergies.  She carries an 

epipen.   We would feel safer while travelling if the following practices were put in place: 

a) wipes available for passengers to clean drop down trays and arm rests if they desire 

b) no peanuts or tree nuts offered as snacks (the dust can travel and cause issues with those who are 

anaphylactic to even the dust) 

c) Epipen on board in the first aid cabinet 

d) where possible, an allergen free zone in the row in front of or behind the passenger 

e) courtesy announcement to passengers regarding the allergy and asking for their consideration. 

Thanks for your request for input. 

Tracey Mealing 

 


